
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Position: No Objection 

 

SUMMARY OF POSITION  

This bill will provide air rights for the development of 2434 to 2448 Greenmount Avenue, over 

the intervening 10-foot alley and 2439 to 2449 Brentwood Avenue.   

 

CONCLUSION 

The Department of Planning has no objection to this bill. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban 

Design Division at eric.tiso@baltimorecity.gov or at 410-396-8358. 

TO The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council 

FROM Chris Ryer, Director, Department of Planning 

DATE July 19, 2024 

SUBJECT City Council Bill #23-0451 
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